



Mr I L Williams
Director of Sport
Email: ian.williams@ellesmere.com

6<sup>th</sup> December 2019

Dear Parent,

## Fencing Coaching - Lent 2020

We are pleased to be able to offer a ten week Fencing Coaching Programme in the Lent term on Friday evenings from 4.15 - 5.15pm. This will start on the first Friday of the Lent term 2020 and all equipment will be supplied.

The coaching will be charged for the ten weeks at £30 for the entire course. There will be no refund if students withdraw half way through. Fencing can also be developed through our growing modern pentathlon programme which runs from 5.30pm on Fridays.

Fencing coaching is an arrangement between the coach and the parent(s), although we have reached an agreement with the College that the charges can be applied to the pupil's termly account for ease of collection.

There are a maximum number that can be accommodated on this course. We reserve the right to withdraw the coaching if numbers are not sufficient.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com





To: Ian Williams Director of Sport, Ellesmere College or email: ian.williams@ellemere.com Fencing Coaching – Lent 2020	
I wish my son/daughter:	Tutor:
to receive Fencing coaching.	
I agree to give a full term's notice in writing to the coac understand that lessons will be charged during the noti that time. I also understand that missed lessons are charged	ce period and that my child can attend during
Signed (please print name):(Parent/Guardian)	
Use of video may be deemed useful in certain lessons.	
I give/do not give permission for video analysis to be us	sed during lessons.
Signed (please print name):(Parent/Guardian)	

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com